

2018-05-03 DSpace 7 Working Group Meeting

Date

03 May 2018 from 14:00-15:00 UTC

Location: [DSpace Meeting Room](#)

Agenda

- General development / planning updates (Tim)
 - Dev Planning Spreadsheet: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18brPF7cZy_UKyj97Ta44UJg5Z8OwJGi7PLoPJVz-g3g/edit?usp=sharing
 - Sprint Planning: [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#)
- Quick updates on Angular UI [tickets](#) and/or [PRs](#) (Art)
- Quick updates on REST API [tickets](#) and/or [PRs](#) (Andrea)
- Other topics?

Attendees

- [Art Lowel \(Atmire\)](#)
- [Andrea Bollini \(4Science\)](#)
- [Tim Donohue](#)
- [Giuseppe Digilio \(4Science\)](#)
- [Mark H. Wood](#)
- [Patrick Trottier](#)
- [Tom Desair](#)

Notes

- General Updates
 - Seven folks signed up for the first [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#)!
- Angular UI Team updates
 - Merged PRs:
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/pull/235> (Search)
 - In Progress tickets / PRs:
 - PR for submission UI is being worked on by Giuseppe: <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/pull/230>
 - https://github.com/angular/angular/blob/master/docs/RELEASE_SCHEDULE.md
 - Tickets / PRs requiring review:
 - Kristof's PR <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/pull/246>
 - Needs reviewers.
 - New issues:
 - JS in IE 11: <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/issues/251>
- REST API / Java backend Team updates
 - Merged PRs:
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/Rest7Contract/pull/23>
 - (none related to REST API, some backports for 6.3)
 - In Progress tickets / PRs:
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/Rest7Contract/pulls>
 - Tickets / PRs requiring review:
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/DSpace/pull/2041>
 - Needs tested against Angular side to. Changed "_embedded" functionality
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/Rest7Contract/pull/21> - Minor comments from Andrea. Looks almost ready to merge
 - Andrea & 4Science team will be working on Submission / Workflow PRs during Sprint Weeks.
- Community Sprints Planning
 - [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#)
 - Do we use tickets for main description or the Sprint 1 wiki page?
 - Content on Sprint 1 wiki page was really just "first draft". Tickets (in GitHub Issues or JIRA) are the final draft
 - Tim will reorganize the [DSpace 7 Community Sprint 1](#) page to list the actual available Sprint tickets (DONE!)
 - Andrea needs to finish tagging JIRA tickets for Sprint 1. Tim will touch base with Andrea tomorrow to get the final query.
 - Tim will send out a reminder of upcoming sprint (DONE!)
 - Tim will touch base with sprint participants on #dev-sprint once tickets are ready to look at / claim. Keep in mind some participants are in Europe, so the Monday meeting is near the end of their day.
 - Tim will update Sprint meeting schedule, adding a wrapup meeting on Fri 18th. (DONE, see [DSpace 7 Community Sprint 1](#))
- [Open Repositories 2018](#) (June 4-7) Planning
- **Next Meetings will be the Sprint meetings. We will resume our normal Thursday meetings post-Sprint, on Thurs, May 24 at 14:00UTC in [DSpace Meeting Room](#)**

Actions

- [Andrea Bollini \(4Science\)](#): Work on actionable tickets for REST API in [DSpace 7 Community Sprint 1](#). Can be linked to this wiki page either individually or via a search URL.

- [Art Lowel \(Atmire\)](#): Work on actionable tickets for Angular UI in [DSpace 7 Community Sprint 1](#). Can be linked to this wiki page either individually or via a search URL.